
Chest X-ray unit visits for benefit of community adults

November 20, 1969

A mobile chest x-ray unit will visit the San Diego campus of the University of California Thursday, December 4,
for the convenience of all campus personnel and residents in the community (adults only).

The unit will be located on Matthews Campus in front of the bookstore from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and will
then move to Revelle Campus in the Urey Hall parking lot, where it will be stationed from 1:00 to 6:00 p.m.

Because the mobile unit is not operated by the local Tuberculosis Association or the Public Health Office, a
charge of $1.50 per person will be made to cover the cost of bringing the privately-operated unit to the campus.

Dr. Robert W. Watson, Director of Student Health Services at UCSD, said the University was making the
chest x-ray service available to the community as a public service and because of the importance of complete
tuberculosis control. He said it is not only an opportunity for an individual to assure himself of his freedom from
chest disease but an obligation to the community.


